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TO EACH MEMBER OF THE 
DEVELOPMENT MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 
 
 

10 August 2011 
 
Dear Councillor 
 
 
DEVELOPMENT MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE – Wednesday, 17 August 2011 
 
Further to the Agenda and papers for the above meeting, previously circulated, I am writing 
to inform you that the following report, which was marked “to follow” on the Agenda, has 
now been withdrawn:- 
 

An Application to Register Land Described in the Application as Town Farm Court and 
Town Farm Orchard, Henlow as a Town or Village Green.  

 
I understand that the report will now be submitted to the meeting in September. 
 
Should you have any queries regarding the above please contact Committee Services on 
0300 300 4040. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Helen Bell, 
Committee Services Officer 
email: helen.bell@centralbedfordshire.gov.uk 
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